
 

 

 
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR 2023-2024 
Local Control and Accountaiblity Plan and Budget 

 

The governing board of Opportunity Youth Academy will conduct a 
public hearing on the Local Control and Accountability Plan (LCAP), and 
Proposed Budget for the Fiscal Year 2023-2024, in accordance with 
Education Code Sections 42103, 42127, 52061, and 52062 prior to final 
adoption. Any interested party may inspect the LCAP and budget prior 
to final adoption and speak at the public hearing, 

The public hearing will be held on June 1, 2023, at 4:30pm at: 

Santa Clara County Office of Education 
Board Room 
1290 Ridder Park Drive 
San Jose, CA 95131 

 
Any interested party may inspect the Budget three working days prior 
to the public hearing at the link under Resources: 
https://www.sccoe.org/oya/Pages/default.aspx 

 

 

Any interested party may inspect the Local Control and Accountability 
Plan three working days rior to the public hearing at the link under 
Resources: 
https://www.sccoe.org/oya/Pages/default.aspx 
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